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Good morning,
 
Thank you for reviewing WDFW’s Determination of Nonsignificance regarding the Recreational
Fishing Access on the Grande Ronde River Project. Our responses follow:
 
Hazardous Waste and Toxics Reduction Program
Thank you for your feedback and our subsequent conversation on March 26, 2024, regarding
construction waste. WDFW will comply with all relevant disposal requirements during demolition
and construction.
 
Shorelands and Environmental Assistance Program – Floodplains
Thank you for your comments regarding floodplain requirements and our follow-up email
correspondence on March 28, 2024. WDFW will obtain all required permits from Asotin County
before construction.
 
Shorelands and Environmental Assistance Program – Compliance
Thank you for your comments and our subsequent conversation on March 25, 2024, regarding
compliance with the goals, policies, and use regulations of the Shoreline Management Act and the
Asotin County Shoreline
Management Program. WDFW will obtain all required permits for the proposed project.
 
Water Quality Program
Thank you for your feedback and follow-up conversation on March 25, 2024, regarding water
quality. WDFW will adhere to Best Management Practices during demolition and construction.
 
If you have any further questions or comments, please feel free to contact WDFW.
 
Kind regards,
 

Katrina Simmons (she/her)
Environmental Planner, Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
 

600 Capitol Way N, Olympia, WA 98501
katrina.simmons@dfw.wa.gov
360-870-0694
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From: ECY RE ERO SEPA <erosepa@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 9:24 AM
To: Simmons, Katrina E (DFW) <Katrina.Simmons@dfw.wa.gov>
Cc: Anderson, Cindy (ECY) <CYAN461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: ECOLOGY COMMENTS: 202401086 Recreational Fishing Access on the Grande Ronde River
(L Wood)
 
Hello.
Ecology submits the attached comments for your project. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the comments made, please contact the staff member
listed in the attached letter. 
 
For SEPA process questions, please contact Cindy Anderson, ERO SEPA Planner at (509) 655-
1541 or via email at Cindy.Anderson@ecy.wa.gov. 
 
Please continue to submit SEPA proposals and accompanying documents to the SRS.
 
Thank you.
 

Melanie Kincheloe (she/her/hers)
SEA|SEPA|Permit|SMP Admin III
Shorelands & Environmental Assistance Program
Eastern Region Office
melanie.kincheloe@ecy.wa.gov
(509) 703-0426

Visit the SEPA HOMEPAGE  to learn more about SEPA and how it applies to you and your
project. 

P To conserve paper please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.

 
This communication is a public record and may be subject to disclosure as per the Washington
State Public Records Act, RCW 42.56.
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